Dream, Believe, Succeed - Kia wawata, Kia whakapono, Kia tutuki

Newsletter 6 Term 2, Week I 2021

Principal's Message

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Welcome back to Term 2 - another term that promises to be just as busy as previous terms have been. I trust everyone had a great break and managed to spend some time with family.

Thank you for the feedback around the school opening Gate A only at this time - to hopefully improve safety around our roads. This initiative is Police and Auckland Council enforced, so we have to abide by it. Let's just see how it works and go from there. I urge everyone to use the crossing and DO NOT cross the busy Rosebank Rd, whether you're with your children or not - this is very dangerous and unless we all work together here on making things work, someone will get injured! Any thoughts on road safety need to be directed straight to me - either come in and see me or call Christina at the front office and she'll make time for us to meet.

The Te Whanau o Patiki rebuild officially starts next Monday May 10 - there will be a lot of tradesmen on site over the next 5-6 weeks, so please be extra aware of this particularly during drop off and pick up times. This is a very exciting time for the school as this rebuild has been way overdue - more information will follow later in the term as to an official opening.

A reminder if you have any questions or concerns related to your child's learning here at Rosebank School, the first port of call is their classroom teacher - if further support is needed, then Team Leaders will be asked to support. After that - members of our Senior Management team (Whaea Jasmin, Mr Bennett, Mr Iosia and Ms Fitzjames) will assist if necessary.

Any issues that then require the Principal to intervene - will come to me.

Have a great fortnight

Best wishes,

Paul Pirihi, Principal

Tupulaga mo a Taeao Mothers Day Celebration!

Please join us for our first annual Grandmother, Mother and Children Morning Tea - We would like to warmly invite you and your child to honour our Mothers and Grandmothers by attending our first ever Grandmother, Mother and Children Morning Tea Celebration.

- Friday 7th May
- 9:30am to 10:30am
- Rosebank School Hall

This will include a sit-down morning tea, with koko Samoa and orange juice. Please advise us of any dietary requirements that you might need. If you have any questions or would like further information regarding this special event, please contact Mrs Schuster in Room 32 (email: toipua@rosebank.school.nz)



Dream. Believe. Succeed - Kia wawata. Kia whakapono. Kia tutuki

Te Wh \bar{a} nau \bar{o} P \bar{a} tiki

The Te Whānau ō Pātiki rebuild begins next Monday May 10, this rebuild has been a long time coming and we're all so excited to see how it will look in 5-6 weeks time. Regular pics will be taken over the next few weeks and an official opening is planned for late Term 2.



Blues vs Chiefs at Eden Park

On Saturday thanks to New Zealand Blue Light we got to take a group of children to Eden Park to watch the Blues vs Chiefs. What a night and what a game!



Uniform

Just a reminder that uniforms are compulsory. This term we will be sending reminders home for those with incorrect uniforms.

Important Dates

Week 2

Monday 10th May - Kotahitanga Team at the Zoo

Tuesday 11th May - 3vs3 Basketball for selected Year3/4 for selected children

Change of clothing in school bag for Juniors

Sometimes, our Junior children do not make it to the toilet in time or might encounter an unforeseen event which would require a change of clothes. We therefore request that you send a complete change of clothes in your child's bag. Write your child's name and room number inside to ensure it does not go missing.